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KGR/SGI 
 
4th January 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
RE: Face to Face Teaching  
 
As you know the government has revised the staggered start for secondary students in response 
to increasing COVID-19 infection rates in many parts of the country, and to provide schools the 
time to introduce testing. School is open for all children who largely fall in the following groups: 
 

- Eligible for free school meals now or have been in the last six years 

- If they have high needs  

- If they have an EHCP 

- If they are known to social care 

- Young Carers 

 
Your child is expected in school tomorrow to follow their normal timetable. If they currently 
have a modified timetable they will need to keep to these timings unless they have been told 
otherwise by their Head of Year. This is a great opportunity to make up for all missed learning due 
to the pandemic over the last nine months, as children will be taught in smaller groups by their 
normal teacher.      
 
It is important that students attending school are fully compliant with all safety measures 
and they do not attend if they have been contact traced or are showing symptoms of 
COVID-19. All students in school are required to be in full uniform. Entry into the school 
building in the morning is via the same door as last term.   
 
Finally, if you need to make further contact with the school please do so using the email address 
above or the relevant year group email address e.g. Y7@meadowhead.sheffield.sch.uk 
 
Thank you for your continued support and understanding.   
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 

 
 
Mrs K Grewal-Joy 
Headteacher 
 
 
 


